
Item C4
Recognition of the Senior High Advanced Carpentry Class
The Senior High School Advanced Carpentry Class along with their instructor Mark Brei 
will be recognized for their efforts of constructing a home at 4106 Manchester Road. This 
program started in 1991 and will be the 11th home built by students from Senior High 
School. The home will be completed around the first of May 2002. We congratulate the 
students and instructor on their efforts in building this home.
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Certificate of Appreciation 
 
 

Awarded to: 
 

Grand Island Senior High 
Advanced Carpentry Class 

  

 Four your efforts toward constructing a new home in Grand Island. 
Thank you for your hard work. 

 
 

                 
          Mayor, Ken Gnadt                     RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 


